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June 13, 2019 

 Toledo Road Culvert Rehabilitation 
over Elmcrest Creek 

Contract: 19ECS-TI-12BE 
Expected Start Date:  July 2, 2019 

Expected End Date:  November 2019 
*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided. 

The City of Toronto will rehabilitate the Toledo Road concrete culvert over Elmcrest Creek. This culvert is 
located under Toledo Road between Arbroath Crescent and Renforth Drive. This work will ensure that 
the structure meets today’s standards and remains safe for vehicles and pedestrians into the future. The 
project is part of the Council-approved 2019 Capital Works Program. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 
 

 
 
WORK DETAILS  
 
The City’s contractor will: 

• Repair existing culvert and wingwalls; 
• Replace existing steel railings; 
• Repair concrete sidewalk and place new asphalt. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION  

 

 

Work Hours:  Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.., with work after hours and 
weekend work as required.  
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Traffic Management:  Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents.  
 
Two lanes of traffic on Toledo Road will be maintained during the work. Short one-
lane closures are needed for the delivery of materials/equipment, and during asphalt 
paving activities.  
 

 

 
Road and Sidewalk Access:  In order to complete the work in a safe manner, there 
will be road and sidewalk restrictions within the construction work area.  
 
Short closures of a single sidewalk at the culvert location will be required during the 
project. One sidewalk will always remain open.  
Access to Bloordale Middle School and nearby trails will not be impacted. 

 

Parking: Parking in the active work zone is not permitted due to space requirements 
for construction equipment and materials. If your parked vehicle affects the 
construction work, it will be re-located with no charge to the owner. If your vehicle is 
moved, please contact parking control for its location at 416-808-2222.  
In the event you receive a traffic ticket for on-street parking during this period of 
construction, you may choose to dispute your ticket following the process listed on 
the reverse side of the parking infraction notice. You may use this notice as part 
of your defence for parking consideration during construction; however, the 
Project Manager does not have the authority to cancel any parking tickets. 
 

 

 
Driveway Access: driveways close to the projects may be affected when sidewalks 
and roads are being paved. The contractor will contact those properties. 
 

 

Accommodation:  Residents who require accommodation should contact the 
project manager to arrange for access during construction. 

 

Restoration: Areas affected by construction will be restored.  

 
NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-12BE. 
 

Project Manager Manzur Rahman, 416-392-4509, Manzur.Rahman@toronto.ca 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward2.htm 

 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/ward2.htm
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